
 

Parent Ambassadors and Surveys 

From Mrs New 

Dear all, 

Further to my email on 30th September I wanted to update you on a couple of things as promised. 

Parent Ambassadors 

I am pleased to announce that we now have a new Parent Ambassador group, made up of the following parents: 

• Martin Cox – a parent of two pupils in Year 8 

and Year 10 

• Charlotte Fox – a parent of two pupils in 

Reception and Year 2 

• Danielle Gadney – a parent of a pupil in Year 1 

• Leonie Lewis-Hall – a parent of a pupil in Year 

3 

• Karen Lowrey – a parent of a pupil in Year 1 

• Robyn Macson – a parent of a pupil in 

Reception 

• Emma Smith – a parent of a pupil in Year 9  

Huge thanks to them all for volunteering. Our first meeting will be on Tuesday 8th November, where we will be 

exploring together how we can ensure a really positive and proactive link between the School and Ambassadors. If 

you would like anything else discussed in this meeting, please do email 

parentambassadors@chichesterfreeschool.org.uk before the end of Friday 4th November as this email address is 

being monitored again. A reminder please that individual concerns or complaints should not be communicated via 

this route, but should be addressed directly with the school via the concerns and complaints process that is available 

on our website. Parent Ambassadors is instead a forum for more general thoughts, observations, ideas, proposals or 

suggestions.  

Pupil Survey 
All pupils in the school will have the opportunity to complete a pupil survey in class at some point next half term. We 
will of course share the results with you and any actions stemming from this. 
Kind regards, 

Mrs Louise New 
Principal 
 

Message from the Governing Board – Parent Survey 

Dear all,  
 

The Governors at CFS would really appreciate your feedback through this online survey, which should only take a few 
minutes to complete. The link can be found here.  Please complete the survey by 3.30pm Friday 4th November.   
 

We would like to hear from as many parents as possible. We continually strive for excellence at CFS and your views 
are very important to us. Your valuable feedback will help us to continue to improve and strengthen provision for 
your child/children. Those who have no concerns perhaps feel that it is not important for us to hear from you; this is 
not the case - whilst we want to learn from any concerns raised through this process, we also want to be able to 
celebrate the successes too and build on these further.  
  

If you have more than one child at CFS, and your views differ based on their individual experiences, please feel free to 
complete additional evaluations. In order for us to act proactively on the results of this survey, where you have 
selected disagree or strongly disagree we do ask that you provide some information behind this so that we can act 
accordingly.  
  

Later this term we will provide you with a summary of the survey outcomes along with an outline of action we are 
taking in response to your feedback.   
  

Thank you very much for your support.  
  
CFS Governing Board  

mailto:parentambassadors@chichesterfreeschool.org.uk
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SWZNKX7

